
Correction Advisory: RFQ for Board of Adjustment Professionals 

 

Please be advised that the RFQ for Board of Adjustment professionals had a typo in one area of 

page six indicating an incorrect submission date. On December 4th the RFQ was corrected.  

 

Any respondents who downloaded the PDF prior to the correction, should note that the date for 

submission is DECEMBER 13, 2019 at 10:00a.m. as indicated in the public notice and in the 

remainder of the document.  

 

Any questions should be directed to the BOA Recording Secretary, Rose Inguanti at 

ringuanti@rutherfordboronj.com or 201-460-3000 ext. 3104 
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